
Clarification for March 12th reminders 

Regarding Student Led Conferences:  

If your teacher, has advised that the student led 

conference in their class is open house, you do not need 

to call to schedule a time. If you are unsure whether 

your child’s class is open house or scheduled 

appointment, please call the office.  

Another note: Book fair is open today until 4:00pm.  

Thank you,  

Latimer Road office 


